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A Concise Guide to Improving Student Learning Diane Cummings Persellin 2015-03-16
This concise guidebook is intended for faculty who are interested in engaging their
students and developing deep and lasting learning, but do not have the time to
immerse themselves in the scholarship of teaching and learning. Acknowledging the
growing body of peer-reviewed literature on practices that can dramatically impact
teaching, this intentionally brief book: * Summarizes recent research on six of the
most compelling principles in learning and teaching * Describes their application to
the college classroom * Presents teaching strategies that are based on pragmatic
practices * Provides annotated bibliographies and important citations for faculty
who want to explore these topics further This guidebook begins with an overview of
how we learn, covering such topics such as the distinction between expert and novice
learners, memory, prior learning, and metacognition. The body of the book is divided
into three main sections each of which includes teaching principles, applications,
and related strategies – most of which can be implemented without extensive
preparation. The applications sections present examples of practice across a diverse
range of disciplines including the sciences, humanities, arts, and pre-professional
programs. This book provides a foundation for the reader explore these approaches
and methods in his or her teaching.
Raising Reading Achievement in Middle and High Schools Elaine K. McEwan 2006-09-26
Strengthen student literacy achievement in middle and high schools! In response to
the No Child Left Behind Act (NCLB), raising literacy levels in secondary schools
has taken on a new urgency. Recognized literacy author, Elaine K. McEwan, focuses
her revised second edition on enhancing the "five big ideas" for raising reading
achievement with seven cognitive strategies of highly effective readers and more
than twenty research-based "teaching for learning" tips to infuse into daily content
instruction. Featuring reflection and discussion questions for reinforcement, this
indispensable guide demonstrates how to improve students' literacy with these five
teacher-friendly strategies:Focus on changing what you can changeTeach the students
who can't read how to readTeach every student how to read to learnMotivate all
students to read more, to read increasingly more challenging books, and to be
accountable for what they readCreate a reading culture in your schoolWith new
programs designed for adolescent learners, this update provides suggestions and
developmental tools to effectively strengthen reading curriculum and instruction.
Reading specialists, special education teachers, literacy coaches, intervention
specialists, and central office administrators can also use this essential tool for
evaluating middle and high school reading programs and formulating school and

district improvement goals.
More Mirrors, Windows, and Sliding Doors Steven T. Bickmore 2022-04-18 This work
celebrates and critically examines the work of eleven acclaimed African American
authors who began publishing Young Adult Literature in earnest since 2000.
Interdisciplinary Approaches to Distance Teaching Alan Blackstock 2015-11-19
Synchronous technologies, particularly interactive video conferencing (IVC), are
becoming common modes of teaching and delivering college courses. The increasing
popularity of IVC in the U.S. and abroad calls for more pedagogically effective
practices for instructors using this technology. This volume focuses on innovative
and proven approaches to IVC teaching in a variety of disciplines: English, history,
biology, chemistry, geology, engineering, social work, and elementary and special
education. Contributors hail from a pioneering university at the forefront of
distance education and understand the practice and potential of IVC teaching at the
highest levels. Chapters outline the challenges and benefits of IVC teaching from
pedagogical, technical, and administrative perspectives.
Project-Based Learning Tasks for Common Core State Standards , Grades 6 - 8
Schyrlet Cameron 2014-01-15 Project-Based Learning Tasks for Common Core State
Standards is designed to help middle-school students use research skills, teamwork,
communication, and critical thinking to solve real-life problems. Includes a Common
Core State Standards matrix. --Mark Twain Media Publishing Company specializes in
providing captivating, supplemental books and decorative resources to complement
middle- and upper-grade classrooms. Designed by leading educators, the product line
covers a range of subjects including mathematics, sciences, language arts, social
studies, history, government, fine arts, and character. Mark Twain Media also
provides innovative classroom solutions for bulletin boards and interactive
whiteboards. Since 1977, Mark Twain Media has remained a reliable source for a wide
variety of engaging classroom resources.
Rubric Assessment Goes to College Mary J. Goggins Selke 2013-01-25 Do you want to
expand working knowledge of how to construct, revise, and implement rubrics with
specific how-to’s and plenty of examples? Rubric Assessment Goes to College provides
effective college-level rubrics that are the right tools for the job of objective,
comprehensive assessment and can be constructed almost as easily as constructing an
ice cream sundae!
How to Create and Use Rubrics for Formative Assessment and Grading Susan M.
Brookhart 2013 Whether you're already familiar with rubrics or not, this book is a
complete resource for writing rubrics that assist with learning as well as assess
it. Plus, you'll learn how to wisely select from among the many rubrics available
for classroom use.
English Language Arts, Grade 8 Module 1 PCG Education 2015-10-26 Jossey-Bass and
PCG Education are proud to bring the Paths to College and Career English Language
Arts (ELA) curriculum and professional development resources for grades 6–12 to
educators across the country. Originally developed for EngageNY and written with a
focus on the shifts in instructional practice and student experiences the standards
require, Paths to College and Career includes daily lesson plans, guiding questions,
recommended texts, scaffolding strategies and other classroom resources. Paths to
College and Career is a concrete and practical ELA instructional program that
engages students with compelling and complex texts. At each grade level, Paths to
College and Career delivers a yearlong curriculum that develops all students'
ability to read closely and engage in text-based discussions, build evidence-based
claims and arguments, conduct research and write from sources, and expand their
academic vocabulary. Paths to College and Career's instructional resources address
the needs of all learners, including students with disabilities, English language
learners, and gifted and talented students. This enhanced curriculum provides
teachers with freshly designed Teacher Guides that make the curriculum more
accessible and flexible, a Teacher Resource Book for each module that includes all

of the materials educators need to manage instruction, and Student Journals that
give students learning tools for each module and a single place to organize and
document their learning. As the creators of the Paths ELA curriculum for grades
6–12, PCG Education provides a professional learning program that ensures the
success of the curriculum. The program includes: Nationally recognized professional
development from an organization that has been immersed in the new standards since
their inception. Blended learning experiences for teachers and leaders that enrich
and extend the learning. A train-the-trainer program that builds capacity and
provides resources and individual support for embedded leaders and coaches. Paths
offers schools and districts a unique approach to ensuring college and career
readiness for all students, providing state-of-the-art curriculum and state-of-theart implementation.
Qualitative Inquiry in Geoscience Education Research Anthony D. Feig 2011
The Cambridge Guide to Research in Language Teaching and Learning James Dean Brown
2015-10-08 This book provides an up-to-date and comprehensive overview of research
methods in second-language teaching and learning, from experts in the field. The
Cambridge Guide to Research in Language Teaching and Learning covers 36 core areas
of second-language research, organised into four main sections: Primary
Considerations; Getting Ready; Doing the Research; Research Contexts. Presenting indepth but easy to understand theoretical overviews, along with practical advice, the
volume is aimed at 'students of research', including pre-service and in-service
language teachers who are interested in research methods, as well as those studying
research methods in Bachelor, MA, or PhD graduate programs around the world.
Designing and Conducting Your First Interview Project Bruce K. Friesen 2010-04-20
Designing and Conducting Your First Interview Project Using a clear, easily followed
approach, Designing and Conducting Your First Interview Project helps anyone new to
the process develop the skills to conduct the most essential part of social research
data collection: the interview. The book also shows how to organize, analyze, and
interpret the data. This workbook provides a step-by-step template for a
collaborative class experience in social science. Organized according to the steps
of the deductive scientific method, it includes essential activities to take place
during class after the appropriate chapter has been read. The book begins with the
process of choosing a topic and proceeds through hypothesis development, interview
data collection, data entry using SPSS, and elementary data analysis. The final
chapter includes the formal assignment and instructions to students on how to write
about their experiences in a way that will produce an excellent final paper. By
selecting the hypothesis, gathering the data, and analyzing the results, students
will gain an appreciation for the strengths and potential weaknesses of "knowing"
things through doing quantitative social science.
Streamlining LIS Research: A Compendium of Tried and True Tests, Measurements, and
Other Instruments Amy J. Catalano 2016-06-27 This collection of the best library
research instruments will help you to streamline efforts and save time when
researching. • Includes a primer for establishing validity and reliability • Offers
full text of each test when available • Features a variety of tests, including the
Beile Test of Information Literacy for Educators, Project SAILS, and the Library
Anxiety Scale • Contains the most up-to-date versions of tests, a compilation of
citations that have used the tools, and contact information for their authors
Research Paper Writing Guide for Criminal Justice and Forensic Investigation
Scholars Michael Kane 2015-06-10 This book contains the necessary information for
college students to write successful research papers. Most research textbooks stop
short at describing the step-by-step process of building and presenting research
papers. This book does not. The textbook's design walks students through the logical
process of building research papers and presenting research findings both orally and
in writing. Topics include: APA Writing Guide and Paper Requirements The Purpose
Statement Citing in APA Style What is a Scholarly Journal? The Literature Review

Critical Thinking: Analysis, Synthesis, and Evaluation The Oral Presentation
Completing the Paper The textbook serves as a primary textbook for courses involving
research methods and paper writing or serves as an effective supplement to courses
with major research paper components. The textbook contains several practical
exercises and helpful tables as well.
Assessment Clear and Simple Barbara E. Walvoord 2010-03-02 The first edition of
Assessment Clear and Simple quickly became the essential go-to guide for anyone who
participates in the assessment process in higher education. With the increased
pressure to perform assessment to demonstrate accountability, Assessment Clear and
Simple is needed more than ever. This second edition of the classic resource offers
a concise, step-by-step guide that helps make assessment simple, cost-efficient, and
useful to an institution. It contains effective strategies for meeting the
requirements of accreditation agencies, legislatures, review boards, and others,
while emphasizing and showing how to move from data to actions that improve student
learning. This thoroughly revised and updated edition includes many new or expanded
features, including: Illustrative examples drawn from the author's experience
consulting with more than 350 institutions A basic, no-frills assessment plan for
departments and for general education Tips on how to integrate portfolios and eportfolios into the assessment process Suggestions for using rubrics and
alternatives to rubrics, including doing assessment for multidisciplinary work Clear
instructions on how to construct a coherent institution-wide assessment system and
explain it to accreditors Ideas for assigning responsibility for general education
assessment Strategies for gathering information about departmental assessment while
keeping the departmental workload manageable Information on how to manage assessment
in times of budgetary cutbacks Praise for the Second Edition of Assessment Clear and
Simple "Walvoord's approach to assessment is wonderfully straightforward; it is also
effective in facilitating faculty engagement in assessment. We've applied a number
of her methods to our campus assessment efforts with success. This book makes
assessment both manageable and useful in improving and enhancing student
learning."—Martha L. A. Stassen, director of assessment, University of
Massachusetts, Amherst, and president, New England Educational Assessment Network
(NEEAN) "Walvoord's work clearly presents the basics for getting started in
assessment of student learning while honestly addressing the complexities of
assessment when driven by faculty passion for student learning. This book is a
valuable resource for the novice as well as the developing experts who are leading
their institutions in academic assessment."—Bobbi Allen, faculty assessment
director, Delta College
40 Rubrics & Checklists Adele Fiderer 1999 Assess reading comprehension, story
character analysis, content-area research reports, personal experience essays, and
more.
Teaching and Learning at a Distance Michael Simonson 2019-07-01 Teaching and
Learning at a Distance is written for introductory distance education courses for
preservice or in- service teachers, and for training programs that discuss teaching
distant learners or managing distance education systems. This text provides readers
with the basic information needed to be knowledgeable distance educators and leaders
of distance education programs. The teacher or trainer who uses this book will be
able to distinguish between appropriate uses of distance education. In this text we
take the following themes: The first theme is the definition of distance education.
Before we started writing the first edition of Teaching and Learning at a Distance
we carefully reviewed the literature to determine the definition that would be at
the foundation of our writing. This definition is based on the work of Desmond
Keegan, but is unique to this book. This definition of distance education has been
adopted by the Association for Educational Communications and Technology and by the
Encyclopedia Britannica. The second theme of the book was the importance of research
to the development of the contents of the book. The best practices presented in

Teaching and Learning at a Distance are validated by scientific evidence. Certainly
there are “rules of thumb”, but we have always attempted to only include
recommendations that can be supported by research. The third theme of Teaching and
Learning at a Distance is derived from Richard Clark’s famous quote published in the
Review of Educational Research that states that media are mere vehicles that do not
directly influence achievement. Clark’s controversial work is discussed in the book,
but is also fundamental to the book’s advocacy for distance education – in other
words, we authors did not make the claim that education delivered at a distance was
inherently better than other ways people learn. Distance delivered instruction is
not a “magical” approach that makes learners achieve more. The fourth theme of the
book is equivalency theory. Here we presented the concept that instruction should be
provided to learners that is equivalent rather than identical to what might be
delivered in a traditional environment. Equivalency theory helps the instructional
designer approach the development of instruction for each learner without attempting
to duplicate what happens in a face to face classroom. The final theme for Teaching
and Learning at a Distance is the idea that the book should be comprehensive – that
it should cover as much of the various ways instruction is made available to distant
learners as is possible. It should be a single source of information about the
field.
Teaching Middle School Physical Education Bonnie S. Mohnsen 2008 This text
describes how to create a programme that addresses the specific needs and
capabilities of middle school students, while helping them through the transition
from childhood to young adulthood. This edition is fully updated and revised.
Was the American Revolution a Mistake? Burton Weltman 2013-08-27 Why was George
Washington dismayed by the outcome of the American Revolution? Would slavery still
exist if the South had not seceded from the Union in 1861? Might socialists rule
America today if Teddy Roosevelt had not run for President and lost in 1912? History
is full of contingencies. People confront problems and debate options for solving
them. Then they make a choice and face the consequences of their choice. Often they
wonder if a different choice might have been better. Was the American Revolution a
mistake? Was racial segregation inevitable? Was the Cold War necessary? Americans
have repeatedly asked these sorts of questions as they examined the consequences of
their choices. This is a book about revisiting crucial choices people made in
history and examining the consequences of those choices for them and for us. It
demonstrates a method of teaching history that recreates events as people
experienced them, and asks important questions that troubled them but that rarely
appear in conventional textbooks. Unlike conventional methods that often reduce
history to names, dates and factoids for students to memorize, it is a method that
brings past debates to life, the losers' as well as the winners' points of view, and
makes the subject exciting. In studying history as choice, students examine the
problems people faced, their options for solving them, their decision-making
processes, and the choices they made. Then students evaluate the consequences of
those choices both for people in the past and us today. They explore what might have
happened if different choices had been made. Finally, students relate the
consequences of those past choices to problems we face today and the choices we need
to make. History as choice is a practical and practicable method. It has been
designed to satisfy the curriculum goals of the National Council for the Social
Studies, and the book explains how it can be used to satisfy any state or local
curriculum standards. The book also identifies and illustrates resources that can be
used with this method -- from data bases to popular music -- and explains how
teachers can gradually integrate it into their courses. In the first part of the
book, the method of history as choice is explained using the question of whether the
American Revolution was a mistake as a case in point. The second part of the book
explores thirteen other questions about significant issues and events in American
history as additional examples of how one might teach history as choice.

Teaching Online Susan Ko 2010-05-24 Teaching Online: A Practical Guide is a
practical, concise guide for educators teaching online. This updated edition has
been fully revamped and reflects important changes that have occurred since the
second edition’s publication. A leader in the online field, this best- selling
resource maintains its reader friendly tone and offers exceptional practical advice,
new teaching examples, faculty interviews, and an updated resource section. New to
this edition: new chapter on how faculty and instructional designers can work
collaboratively expanded chapter on Open Educational Resources, copyright, and
intellectual property more international relevance, with global examples and
interviews with faculty in a wide variety of regions new interactive Companion
Website that invites readers to post questions to the author, offers real-life case
studies submitted by users, and includes an updated, online version of the resource
section. Focusing on the "how" and "whys" of implementation rather than theory, this
text is a must-have resource for anyone teaching online or for students enrolled in
Distance Learning and Educational Technology Masters Programs.
Doing the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning in Mathematics Jacqueline M. Dewar
2014-11-03 The Scholarship of Teaching and Learning (SoTL) movement encourages
faculty to view teaching “problems” as invitations to conduct scholarly
investigations. In this growing field of inquiry faculty bring their disciplinary
knowledge and teaching experience to bear on questions of teaching and learning.
They systematically gather evidence to develop and support their conclusions. The
results are to be peer reviewed and made public for others to build on. This Notes
volume is written expressly for collegiate mathematics faculty who want to know more
about conducting scholarly investigations into their teaching and their students’
learning. Envisioned and edited by two mathematics faculty, the volume serves as a
how-to guide for doing SoTL in mathematics.
Microsoft Office(r) Simple Projects Teacher Created Resources 2004-06-28
The Math Teacher's Toolbox Bobson Wong 2020-06-04 Math teachers will find the
classroom-tested lessons and strategies in this book to be accessible and easily
implemented in the classroom The Teacher’s Toolbox series is an innovative, researchbased resource providing teachers with instructional strategies for students of all
levels and abilities. Each book in the collection focuses on a specific content
area. Clear, concise guidance enables teachers to quickly integrate low-prep, highvalue lessons and strategies in their middle school and high school classrooms.
Every strategy follows a practical, how-to format established by the series editors.
The Math Teacher's Toolbox contains hundreds of student-friendly classroom lessons
and teaching strategies. Clear and concise chapters, fully aligned to Common Core
math standards, cover the underlying research, required technology, practical
classroom use, and modification of each high-value lesson and strategy. This book
employs a hands-on approach to help educators quickly learn and apply proven methods
and techniques in their mathematics courses. Topics range from the planning of
units, lessons, tests, and homework to conducting formative assessments,
differentiating instruction, motivating students, dealing with “math anxiety,” and
culturally responsive teaching. Easy-to-read content shows how and why math should
be taught as a language and how to make connections across mathematical units.
Designed to reduce instructor preparation time and increase student engagement and
comprehension, this book: Explains the usefulness, application, and potential
drawbacks of each instructional strategy Provides fresh activities for all
classrooms Helps math teachers work with ELLs, advanced students, and students with
learning differences Offers real-world guidance for working with parents, guardians,
and co-teachers The Math Teacher's Toolbox: Hundreds of Practical ideas to Support
Your Students is an invaluable source of real-world lessons, strategies, and
techniques for general education teachers and math specialists, as well as resource
specialists/special education teachers, elementary and secondary educators, and
teacher educators.

A Collection of Performance Tasks and Rubrics Deborah Blaz 2001 First Published in
2001. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Classroom Management 2008
Collections of Performance Tasks & Rubrics Deborah Blaz 2013-08-06 This book
features 68 performance tasks and rubrics, all designed to motivate and engage your
students. Also included are samples of student work to help you apply the rubrics
and develop your grading and scoring skills. The performance assessments in this
book were contributed by teachers like you from all over the country and they
include: - open-ended and extended response exercises - projects and portfolios behavioral assessments (skits, debates, discussions, etc.) - authentic assessments and student self-assessments, in addition to those administered by teachers.
Project Based Learning Made Simple April Smith 2018-05-08 Quickly and Easily Go
from Idea to Activity to Discover with these Ready-to-Use ProjectsProject Based
Learning Made Simple is the fun and engaging way to teach 21st-century competencies
including problem solving, critical thinking, collaboration, communication and
creativity. This straight-forward book makes it easier than ever to bring this
innovative technique into your classroom with 100 ready-to-use projects in a range
of topics, including: Science and STEM• Save the Bees!• Class Aquarium• Mars
ColonyMath Literacy• Personal Budgeting• Bake Sale• Family CookbookLanguage Arts•
Candy Bar Marketing• Modernize a Fairy Tale• Movie AdaptationSocial Studies• Build a
Statue• Establish a Colony• Documenting Immigration
Introduction to Rubrics Dannelle D. Stevens 2013-04-30 This new edition retains the
appeal, clarity and practicality that made the first so successful, and continues to
provide a fundamental introduction to the principles and purposes of rubrics, with
guidance on how to construct them, use them to align course content to learning
outcomes, and apply them in a wide variety of courses, and to all forms of
assignment. Reflecting developments since publication of the first edition, the
authors have extended coverage to include: * Expanded discussion on use of rubrics
for grading * Grading on-line with rubrics * Wider coverage of rubric types (e.g.,
holistic, rating scales) * Rubric construction in student affairs * Pros and cons of
working with "ready-made" rubrics * Using rubrics to improve your teaching, and for
SoTL * Use of rubrics in program assessment (case study) * Application of rubrics in
the arts, for study abroad, service learning and students’ independent learning * Updated literature review
Starting Strong Kristen J. Nelson 2014-09-02 The new teacher's handbook for
understanding the roles, responsibilities, and relationships of teaching!Teaching is
one of the most exciting careers you can choose. It’s also one of the most
challenging, especially when you are first stepping into your new classroom.
Presenting time-tested strategies specifically for new classroom instructors,
Starting Strong, Second Edition, is the ideal survival guide for navigating through
your crucial first year of teaching. Starting at the beginning, the authors offer
basic classroom layout suggestions for an optimal learning environment and
frameworks any novice teacher can use to establish procedures that promote positive
individual and group behavior.Moving from classroom management to instructional
responsibilities, this indispensable resource offers clear guidelines for designing
curriculum and instruction and methods for effective assessment. Additional how-to
features include:? Samples of oral and written communication for parents and
colleagues? Ways to create classroom newsletters? Techniques for using Web sites for
interactive learning? Reflection questions for teachers at the end of each
chapterWith plenty of food-for-thought ideas to evaluate your own practice, this
invaluable text helps teachers gain confidence and competence and reduce stress
during that all-important first year!
The Online Teaching Survival Guide Judith V. Boettcher 2021-05-18 A timely update
to the best-selling, practical, and comprehensive guide to online teaching The
Online Teaching Survival Guide provides a robust overview of theory-based techniques

for teaching online or technology-enhanced courses. This Third Edition is a
practical resource for educators learning to navigate the online teaching sector. It
presents a framework of simple, research-grounded instructional strategies that work
for any online or blended course. This new edition is enhanced with hints on
integrating problem-solving strategies, assessment strategies, student independence,
collaboration, synchronous strategies, and building metacognitive skills. This book
also reviews the latest research in cognitive processing and related learning
outcomes. New and experienced online teachers alike will appreciate this book’s
exploration of essential technologies, course management techniques, social
presence, community building, discussion and questioning techniques, assessment,
debriefing, and more. With more and more classes being offered online, this book
provides a valuable resource for taking your course to the next level. Understand
the technology used in online teaching and discover how you can make the most of
advanced features in the tech you use Learn specialized pedagogical tips and
practices that will make the shift to online teaching smoother for you and your
students Examine new research on cognition and learning, and see how you can apply
these research findings your day-to-day Adopt a clear framework of instructional
strategies that will work in any online or blended setting Learn how to make the
most of your synchronous online class meetings using flipped model techniques
integrated with asynchronous conversation Recently, schools across the globe have
experienced a shift to online courses and teaching. The theories and techniques of
synchronous virtual online teaching are vastly different from traditional
educational pedagogy. You can overcome the learning curve with this theory-based,
hands-on guide.
Blueprint for Learning Laurie Richlin 2006 An acclaimed educator presents hands-on
advice on teaching that meets today's emphasis on learning outcomes and assessment.
This book is informed by the most up-to-date research on how people learn. It is
suitable for all instructors in higher education - as well as high school teachers.
Laurie Richlin has been running a workshop on course design for higher education for
over fifteen years, modifying and improving it progressively from the feedback of
participants, and from what they in turn have taught her. Her goals are to enable
participants to appropriately select teaching strategies, to design and create the
conditions and experiences that will enable their students to learn; and in the
process to develop the scholarly scaffold to document their ongoing course design
and achievements. This book familiarizes readers with course design elements;
enables them to understand themselves as individuals and teachers; know their
students; adapt to the learning environment; design courses that promote deep
learning; and assess the impact of the teaching practices and design choices they
have made. She provides tools to create a full syllabus, offers guidance on such
issues as framing questions that encourage discussion, developing assignments with
rubrics, and creating tests. The book is packed with resources that will help
readers structure their courses and constitute a rich reference of proven ideas.
What Laurie Richlin offers is a intellectual framework, set of tools and best
practices to enable readers to design and continually reassess their courses to
better meet their teaching goals and the learning needs of their students.
Digital-age Literacy for Teachers Susan Brooks-Young 2007 Technology integration
requires systemic reform, which must be supported by the entire school community.
Most teachers and administrators need help to implement and sustain change on this
scale. Regardless of their current level of technology proficiency, Digital-Age
Literacy for Teachers will help teachers systematically reexamine their curriculum
and classroom management to develop effective strategies for incorporating
technology. The book provides readings and activities that will support classroom
teachers, professional development providers, and teacher preparation instructors as
they strive to incorporate twenty-first century learning tools and skills into daily
practice. Also available: IT's Elementary!: Integrating Technology in the Primary

Grades - ISBN 1564842282 RSS for Educators: Blogs, Newsfeeds, Podcasts, and Wikis in
the Classroom - ISBN 1564842398 About the Author Susan Brooks-Young spent 23 years
as a teacher, site administrator, and technology specialist at a county office of
education. She now works with school districts and regional centers on technologyrelated issues, develops curriculum, presents workshops, and writes articles for
education journals.
Practical Composition Russell Brickey 2014-07-31 For English instructors at every
level, the task of producing a worthwhile, workable plan for each class period can
prove challenging. This invaluable work offers a vast compilation of writing
exercises and in-class activities collected from professors, graduate students and
lecturers from colleges and universities across the United States. Step-by-step
instructions guide teachers through class discussions and exercises on topics
ranging from invention, argumentation, formatting, thesis development and
organization to rhetorical situation, visual rhetoric, peer review and revision.
From high school teachers and first-time teaching assistants to experienced writing
professors looking to enhance their courses, anyone who teaches English will
appreciate the fresh ideas found in this indispensable volume. Instructors
considering this book for use in a course may request an examination copy here.
Social Studies for Secondary Schools Alan J. Singer 2014-10-08 Now in its 4th
edition, this popular text for secondary social studies methods courses integrates
discussions of educational goals and the nature of history and social studies with
ideas for organizing social studies curricula, units, lessons, projects, and
activities. A major theme throughout is that what teachers choose to teach and the
way they teach reflect their broader understanding of society, history, and the
purpose of social studies education. Advocating an inquiry and activity-based view
of social studies teaching that respects the points of view of students and
teachers, and based in practice and experience, it offers systematic support and
open, honest advice for new teachers. Each chapter addresses a broad question about
social studies education; sub-chapters begin with narrower questions that direct
attention to specific educational issues. Lesson ideas and materials in the book and
online are especially designed to help new teachers to address common core learning
standards, to work in inclusive settings, and to promote literacy and the use of
technology in social studies classrooms. Chapters include highlighted Learning
Activities, Teaching Activities, nd Classroom Activities designed to provoke
discussion and illustrate different approaches to teaching social studies, and
conclude with recommendations for further reading and links to on-line essays about
related social studies topics. Activities are followed by four categories: "Think it
over," "Add your voice to the discussion," "Try it yourself," and "It’s your
classroom." All of these are supported with online teaching material. Designed for
undergraduate and graduate pre-service social studies methods courses, this text is
also useful for in-service training programs, as a reference for new social studies
teachers, and as a resource for experienced social studies educators who are engaged
in rethinking their teaching practice. New in the Fourth Edition Provides a number
of new lesson ideas paired with online lesson plans and activity sheets in every
chapter Takes a new focus on data-driven, standards-based instruction, especially in
relation to the common core curriculum Addresses the interactive nature of learning
in updated technology sections Reflects current trends in history education Includes
more of what the author has learned from working teachers Offers a wealth of
additional on-line material linked to the text
Information Basics for College Students Karen Sobel 2012-04-17 Librarians have long
looked for a single, comprehensive text to provide a solid introduction to the art
and craft of instruction. With this book, now they have it.
Action Research in Education Sara Efrat Efron 2013-02-26 This book has been
replaced by Action Research in Education, Second Edition, ISBN 978-1-4625-4161-4.
Transforming Theological Education Perry Shaw 2014-05-14 For several decades

concern has been expressed about the need for greater integration and contextual
significance in the curricular design of theological education. In addition there
has been a growing awareness of the role theological schools should play in
strengthening the missional vision and practice of local churches. Since 2008 the
Arab Baptist Theological Seminary in Lebanon has been engaged in an ongoing
experiment in the design and implementation of an integrated and contextually driven
curriculum. Drawing on lessons learned from this experience, and from the wider
discourse currently taking place in higher education, Transforming Theological
Education provides theoretical foundations and practical principles for purposeful
curriculum design, as well as tools for integrated and contextually significant
learning in the classroom.
Assessing and Evaluating Adult Learning in Career and Technical Education Wang,
Victor X. 2010-07-31 "This book advances a framework, a process and meaningful
approaches for assessing and evaluating adult learning in career and technical
education (CTE"--Provided by publisher.
Student Engagement Techniques Elizabeth F. Barkley 2020-04-09 Practical Strategies
and Winning Techniques to Engage and Enhance Student Learning The revised and
updated second edition of Student Engagement Techniques is a much-needed guide to
engaging today's information-overloaded students. The book is a comprehensive
resource that offers college teachers a dynamic model for engaging students and
includes over one hundred tips, strategies, and techniques that have been proven to
help teachers across all disciplines motivate and connect with their students. This
edition will provide a deeper understanding of what student engagement is,
demonstrate new strategies for engaging students, uncover implementation strategies
for engaging students in online learning environments, and provide new examples on
how to implement these techniques into STEM fields. "Student Engagement Techniques
is among a handful of books—several of which are in this series!—designed
specifically to help instructors, regardless of experience, create the conditions
that make meaningful, engaged learning not just possible but highly probable."
—Michael Palmer, Ph.D., Director, Center for Teaching Excellence, Professor, General
Faculty, University of Virginia "This practical guide to motivating and engaging
students reads like a quite enjoyable series of conversations held over coffee with
skilled colleagues. It has been met with delight from every faculty member and
graduate instructor that we've shared the book with!" —Megan L. Mittelstadt, Ph.D.,
Director, Center for Teaching and Learning, The University of Georgia "Student
Engagement Techniques belongs in the hands of 21st century instructors and faculty
developers alike. Its research-based, specific, yet broadly applicable strategies
can increase student engagement in face-to-face and online courses in any
discipline." —Jeanine A. Irons, Ph.D., Faculty Developer for Diversity, Equity, and
Inclusion, Center for Teaching and Learning Excellence, Syracuse University "This
book is an essential resource for faculty seeking to better engage with their
students. Anyone seeking a clear, research-based, and actionable guide needs a copy
of Student Engagement Techniques on their shelf!" —Michael S. Harris, Ed.D.,
Associate Professor of Higher Education, Director, Center for Teaching Excellence,
Southern Methodist University
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eLearning Patrizia Ghislandi 2012-04-11 The term was coined when electronics, with
the personal computer, was very popular and internet was still at its dawn. It is a
very successful term, by now firmly in schools, universities, and SMEs education and
training. Just to give an example 3.5 millions of students were engaged in some
online courses in higher education institutions in 2006 in the USA1.eLearning today
refers to the use of the network technologies to design, deliver, select, manage and
broaden learning and the possibilities made available by internet to offer to the
users synchronous and asynchronous learning, so that they can access the courses

content anytime and wherever there is an internet connection.
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